
● Spring Break will be March 13-17.

● The LMS band is collecting Box Tops for Education.  Please drop off your box tops in the front 
office.

To limit classroom disruptions, 
we ask that parents refrain from 

contacting students via cell 
phone during instructional time.  
Please call the front office if you 

need to get a message to your 
student.

Students who wish to ride the bus 
home with another student must 
bring a written note to the office. 

The office staff will call and 
verify the note. Notes that are 
not brought to the office in the 
morning will not be honored.

PTA 2017-2018 Board
The PTA Nominating Committee has begun the search for the 

2017-2018 PTA Board. Are you interested in learning more 
about serving as a board member next year? Do you know 

someone who would be great? Contact 
LMSPTA@madisoncity.k12.al.us if you are interested or if 

you know someone you would like us to reach out to.

HELP with after school concessions! 
Sign up at here.

HELP with Duty Free Lunch! 
Sign up here.

Keep up with all the PTA info at… 
Facebook - LibertyMiddlePTA

Twitter - @LMS_PTA
Instagram - @lms_pta

Reminder Text - Text @36be to 81010 

Buffalo chicken 
wings, french fries

Baked spaghetti, 
salad, vegetables

Cod nuggets, 
french fries, peas, 

coleslaw

Ham and cheese 
sandwich, french 

fries, baked beans, 
chicken noodle 

soup

Pizza, cheesy 
bread, salad, corn

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4aaeaa23a3fe3-lmsconcession
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4aaeaa23a3fe3-duty
https://www.facebook.com/LibertyMiddlePTA?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/LMS_PTA
https://instagram.com/lms_pta/

